
I am writing in support of SB 2155.  

The way the system is setup now, landowners receive tags nearly every year while the non-landowners commonly wait
a decade or more to draw a pronghorn tag.   While I fully support landowners getting a preference in tags, I believe that
SB 2155 would distribute tags much more fairly and in my opinion, is very reasonable.  

Please vote in favor of SB 2155.

Respectfully,

Vince Gray
Bismarck


